
STAR BROADCASTING CO., Inc. Telephone 308 BLACKWELL, OKLAHOMA 

DR. LAWRENCE V. ECK 
MANAGER Zadia Stead« Z47Z 

KEEP LISTENING TO RADIO 

OCTOBER 28th. 1957 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Wlanutport, Pa. 

Dear Sir, 

It is my Pleasure to tell you after checking KLTR 

station log that your report was correct and that you were to 

KLTR of 1580 KC..and 250 Watts on October 18th. 1957, 

Thanks for taking the time and consideration to let 

us hear from you. 

Very Truly, Yours 

Cecil M. Tanner 

Chief Eng. 

SERVING NORTHERN OKLAHOMA AND SOUTHERN KANSAS 


